

Hon David Templeman MLA Minister for Culture and the Arts; Sport and Recreation; International Education; Heritage

Your Ref:

66-25374

Mr Mark Hudson Project Officer

The Shire of Nannup

Mark.Hudson@nannup wa.gov.au

Dear Mr Hudson

2023-24 Community Trail Planning Grants Program

Reference: GR-02-0000845

Thank you for your application for funding support through the 2023-24 Community Trail Planning Grants Program to assist with delivery of the Shire of Nannup Kearney Shared Use Trails.

The Community Trail Planning Grants Program has been designed to support the principles of the Trail Development Process (TDP) by providing financial support to organisations that adopt and implement the standardised methodology of the eight-stage TDP. This support ensures trail developments across the State are well informed, substantiated and supported by a consistent planning approach. This is important to our community, and I wish you well in delivering this project.

It is my pleasure to advise that your application for funding has been successful and I have approved a grant of \$25,000 to the Shire of Nannup.

The Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural Industries (DLGSC) will be in contact with you soon to discuss your grant, including performance measures, conditions and procedures for acceptance.

If you have any questions in the interim, please contact Mr Steve Bennett, Senior Policy Officer at DLGSC on (08) 9492 9732 or email steve.bennett@dlgsc.wa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

HON DAVID TEMPLEMAN MLA

MINISTER FOR SPORT AND RECREATION

17 MAY 2024

10th Floor, Dumas House, 2 Havelock Street, West Perth Western Australia 6005 Telephone: +61 8 6552 5400 Email: Minister.Templeman@dpc.wa.gov.au www.premier.wa.gov.au ABN: 61 313 082 730